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Boston, MA Thayer & Associates, a leading property management firm serving apartment owners,
commercial property owners, and home ownership associations, is officially reaccredited as an
Accredited Management Organization (AMO) by the Institute of Real Estate Management (IREM).
Among 48,000 property management firms nationwide, fewer than 600 – just over 1% – hold this
designation.

“Receiving our AMO reaccreditation is a significant milestone for our firm,” said Candice Morse,
president at Thayer & Associates. “It reinforces our unwavering dedication to the highest
professional and ethical standards in the real estate management industry, and we are honored to
be recognized by IREM.”

This AMO accreditation recognizes Thayer & Associates’ continued commitment to excellence,
ethical management practices, and dedication to providing high-quality service in real estate
management. The reaccreditation process was especially notable this year, requiring extensive
documentation including a Change of Ownership and a Change of Executive Certified Property
Manager (CPM).

AMO-accredited firms must uphold strict professional ethics and operational standards, including
fiduciary responsibility, meticulous financial reporting, and adherence to comprehensive client
service practices. The AMO designation signals to clients, tenants, and the broader community that
Thayer & Associates is a trusted leader committed to integrity and professionalism.
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